
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 

LOST HILLS UTILITY DISTRICT PROJECT 

EA AND FONSI 

Notice is hereby given that the County of Kern Planning and Natural Resources Department, 

has prepared an Environmental Assessment (EA), dated June 2021, for the addition of a 
reclaimed water tank and a small pump station to the existing water treatment plant dewatering 
system.  Based on the analysis and impacts in the EA it was determined that with the 
incorporation of mitigation proposed, the project will have no significant impact on the human 
environment.  Therefore, an Environmental Impact Statement under the National Environmental 
Policy Act of 1969 (NEPA) is not required.  Additional project related information is maintained 
within the Environmental Review Record (ERR) on file at 2700 M Street, Suite 250, Bakersfield, 
CA 93301-2372, and may be examined or copied on weekdays from 8:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M.
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